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6/24/01

Rick Goetz  

From: Rick Goetz <rc.goetz@home.com>
To: Rick Goetz <rc.goetz@home.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2001 11:44 PM
Subject: Re: BNPTTL-20000831CDQ

 

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Rick Goetz 
To: rtt@pe.net 
Cc: Rick Goetz 
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2001 10:23 PM
Subject: BNPTTL-20000831CDQ

Sir,
 
  I feel there is a problem with your application. In Section III, Question 8, you are showing a TOWER HEIGHT 
of 966 meters, or 3,170'. That is a very BIG tower. 
 You show FCC Tower Registration number of 1012220 on your application. The FCC antenna database 
information for this tower is:
 
Ground Elevation: 935m
Tower Height       30m
Max Height         37m  
 
 You should amend your application as follows:
 
Section III 
Question 8 should be    37 meters
Question 9 should be    31 meters
 
  Please amend this as soon as possible to keep your application from being returned due to the defect. This 
should also remove it from group M129. If you have any questions or need help with filing this amendment, 
please feel free to give me a call at (615) 826-0792. 
 
Thanks
Rick Goetz
R & L Media Systems
Broadcast Consultant For Word Of God Fellowship
 


